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I believe Mainers across our beautiful state would reap great benefits from a form of 
universal health care. The burden of medical insurance costs have become extreme, 
and even with the Affordable Care Act, Mainers are restricted to select plans; some, 
which, they cannot afford even with the tax credits. Providing all Mainers with 
universal healthcare coverage, and distributing the cost across the named sources, 
would relieve much of the burden and keep more money in the wallets of Maine 
families and businesses, allowing for more growth. Imagine; businesses no longer 
paying huge premiums on insurance for their employees, individuals able to visit the 
doctor immediately upon experiencing a health issue rather than waiting and 
budgeting. That's a future I'd love to see, for all of us. We are all stronger together, 
supporting our neighbors.


